
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the upcoming 

examination dates for the students. 

Examination Schedule: 

• Math: March 10, 2024 

• Science: March 11, 2024 

• English: March 12, 2024 

• History: March 13, 2024 

Please ensure your child is prepared and studies adequately for these examinations. If you have 

any questions, feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your School's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


